
 
Welcome back! I hope you have all had an amazing Easter Break. This is going to 

be a busy half term leading up to the SATs in the month of May. 

PE:  

P.E for year 6 is on Tuesdays 

and Thursdays. Ensure that 

children have the correct 

P.E. uniform and the 

appropriate footwear. 

School Uniform: Children 

should be wearing the 

correct school uniform. 

READING/RWI: 

Reading is crucial in year 6. 

Children are expected to 

read daily for 20 minutes 

and have their reading 

records checked and signed 

by their parents.        

Class Dojo: 

Class dojo is the quickest 

and most up to date way of 

communicating with each 

other. Therefore, please 

check Class dojo regularly. 

Please make sure you check 

class dojo regularly to be 

updated on important dates 

and tasks. 

 

Homework: 

Homework is a vital part of 

year 6. Children will be given 

home learning each 

Thursday to be completed 

the following Monday. 

Please make sure this is 

finished on time as this is an 

important leading up to 

SATS. 

Important updates/ dates: 

SATs 

13th May- Grammer Papper 

1 &2 

14th May- English Reading 

15th May- Maths Paper 1&2 

16th May- Maths Paper 3 

Whole School Mass- 3rd May 

16th July- Parents evening 

and reports 

10th July – Sports day  

Leavers assembly 24th July  

 

Year 6 Mass dates:  

Year 6 mass: 

 17th April 2024 

 20th June 2024 

 19th July 2024 leavers 

 

SATS enrichment 

clubs 

 Monday- Maths 

 Wednesday- Reading  

 Thursday – SPAG  

 


